
 

   

 

                                

           

05.11.2024 

 

NOTICE 

Warm greetings from M.M.C. College. Hope you all had a 

wonderful Puja vacation and are now ready to start your academic 

activities with renewed energy.  

Please be informed that our college is undergoing renovation to 

enhance our infrastructure and provide a better learning environment. 

However, this may cause some disruption of our regular class activities 

in the main building. Some classes may be relocated to alternative 

rooms, class timings may be adjusted temporarily, noise disturbance 

may be there and also there may be limited access to certain facilities 

like common rooms, corridors, college canteen. Updates will be shared 

through college website and notice board.  

We appreciate your co-operation during this time. 

Thank you for your understanding.  
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